
 

 

 
 

 

 

DATED: July 10, 2020  
 RE: ADDENDUM NO. 1 TO REQUEST 

FOR PROPOSALS (RFP) PACKAGE 
 

RFP 20059 
Venetie Rural Power System Upgrade (RPSU) 
and Bulk Fuel Upgrade (BFU) 

 
EMAIL TO:  All RFP recipients on record.  

 
 

The RFP Package is hereby clarified or changed as follows: 
 

Question #1 
Is the overall budget of $100,000-$250,000 for Phase 1 (CDR) or for all Phases of the project? 

Answer: Phase 1 only.  
 

Question #2 
Is there a preference from the community standpoint for phasing of the potential improvements? I know 
that we have a distribution upgrade in the mix as well. Is there a preference as far as what the 
community or AEA feels is the top priority 2nd, 3rd 4th and so forth? 

Answer: 
Power plant will be primary and tank farm a close second 
 
ANTHC is in the process of building a new water treatment plant and it is located near the power plant to 
take advantage of the heat recovery system. In your preliminary review of any maps the new power plant 
would need to be located relatively close to the existing power plant. ANTHC is planning on continuing to 
utilize the waste heat. 
 
 
All other terms and conditions remain the same. 
 

 END OF ADDENDUM 

 
 
 
We appreciate your participation in this solicitation.  
 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Lois Lemus, 
Contracting Officer 
907-771-3909 
llemus@aidea.org 


